
 

 

 
4 December 2018 
 
Immigration History Research Group – University of Toronto and York 
University CERTIFICATE for Dr. Tania Fontenele 
 
We are pleased to issue this certificate in recognition of the screening and 
seminar discussion of your important documentary film, Dust and Lipstick 
- 50 women in the construction of Brasilia, held in Toronto on 
Wednesday, November 29, 2018. 
 
As the host for the evening, I was very pleased that you accepted my 
invitation to come to Toronto to screen and discuss your film. As a 
Research Group composed of scholars and PhD candidates deeply 
committed to the dissemination of research on migration, including female 
migration, the members were tremendously impressed with the quality of 
the film and the diversity of women who recounted their experiences as 
pioneers in Brasilia. 
 
As per our usual format, the night began with an informal dinner, followed 
by the screening and seminar. Group members very much appreciated your 
expertise on the subject matter. The film prompted an exciting discussion 
on Brasilia and on the role of women in city- and nation-building.   

We wish you the best of luck in your continuing research on the pioneering 
women of Brasilia, including their children, who grew up in what many 
considered at the time to be a social utopia. 

On behalf of The Immigration Group, 

Franca Iacovetta 

 

Professor of History  

University of Toronto 


